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General Education Council Minutes 
October 7, 2005 
8:00a in Bryan 100 
 
 
 
 
The Council reviewed the elements of a satisfactory Student Learning Outcome (SLO) as 
proposed by Joe Glover and Andy McCollough.  Each Council member reviewed several SLOs 
and provided written comments.  Several weak SLOs were discussed by the Council as a group.   
 
The comment form and the SLOs with comments provided, will be sent to the Associate Provost’s 
Office.  
 
 

 


